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This Week’s Masses & Anniversaries   

Tuamgraney - St. Joseph’s Church 

Saturday  3rd July   7.00pm Alice O’Brien /  William & Mary O’Brien 

Wednesday 7th July 10.00am Billy Lee  

Saturday  10th July   7.00pm Mass 

 

Bodyke - Church of the Assumption 

Sunday     4th July   9.30am Mass 

Friday    9th July 10.00am Mass 

Sunday   11th July   9.30am Mass 

 
Masses online this coming week 

10am on Wednesday July 7th and 9.30am on Sunday July 11th  

      
 
 

10th/11th July 2021 
(15th Sunday in Ordinary Time) 

Tuamgraney  
           Reader:  Teresa Browne 
        Eucharist:  Gerardine Campion 
                    
Bodyke  
           Reader:  Seán O’Halloran 
        Eucharist:  Jo McGrath 

The Parish Office is located in the 

 

Opening hours are: 
 
• Tuesdays 9am to 12.30pm  

• Thursdays 9am to 12.30pm 

Contact number - 087 1498763 
 
Please call the number above with 
newsletter items, to be issued with 
sacramental certificates, to book  
anniversary masses or to get Mass 
Cards & Bouquets. 
 
 
Yellow Envelope Contributions 

Week ended 27th June 2021 

€380.30 

Thank you for your continued 

kind and generous support. 

MASS TIMES 
Saturday Vigil    Tuamgraney           7.00pm 
Sunday Morning  Bodyke                      9.30am 
Wednesday      Tuamgraney     10.00am 
Friday       Bodyke        10.00am 

Online broadcast of Mass next week will be on  

Wednesday at 10am and Sunday at 9.30am.  

PARISH NOTES 

Our Bodyke & Tuamgraney Parish Child Protection Representatives 
can be contacted through Fr. David or the Parish Office 

Fr. David Carroll: 086 - 3467909 

Email:        iniscealtra20@outlook.ie  

Parish Office:    087 - 1498763

Office email:     
Website:       www.bodyketuamgraneyparish.ie 

Ogonnelloe Parish Office can be contacted by calling 

085 8779113 or by email: office@ogonnelloeparish.ie. 

See also the website: www.ogonnelloeparish.ie 

Please pray for our candidates for Confirmation and 
Holy Communion who are continuing their 
preparations for the celebration of these 
Sacraments.  

Eucharistic Adoration takes place in 

Tuamgraney Church on Wednesdays from 

just after 10am. You are welcome to visit 

the Blessed Sacrament during these hours. 

Strict HSE & government guidelines on 

hygiene and numbers of people in church must be 

observed at all times. 

Church capacity is still restricted to 50 for all 
events. You can help us to stay within the limits by 
attending Mass on a day other than Sunday when 
suitable. This will fulfil your Sunday obligation.   
Please remember that social spacing in church is 
still necessary – maintain a distance in seating and 
you are required to wear a mask. Thank you for 
your co-operation and understanding.  

Thank you 
Sincere thanks to the anonymous donor who 
generously contributed last week towards the cost 
of the recent repair of the boundary wall of St. 
Joseph’s Church, Tuamgraney. 

Thank you 
Míle buíochas to Margaret Furlong, Margaret Quinn 
& Bernie Brogan who have retired from their roles 
as sacristan in Tuamgraney church. Their faithful 
service to the church community will be very much 
missed and their help to all the priests of the parish 
as well as visiting priests was very gratefully 
received. Please keep them in your prayers and we 
take this opportunity to wish every blessing on each 
of them.    

Please note – when reading at Mass please check with 
the celebrant beforehand. 



 

Newsletter Deadline: News items for inclusion in the Parish Newsletter 
should be with the Parish Office by 9.00am on Thursday. 
Email: bodykeparishnewsletter@gmail.com or Tel: 087 - 1498763  
website: www.bodyketuamgraneyparish.ie 

 

Disturb us, O Lord 

Disturb us, O Lord, 

when we are too well pleased with ourselves; 

when our dreams have come true because 

we dreamed too little; 

when we have arrived safely 

because we sailed too close to the shore. 

Stir us, O Lord, to dare more boldly, 

to venture more seas, 

where storms shall show your mastery, 

where losing sight of land we shall find the stars. 

In the name of him who pushed back the 

horizons of our hopes 

and invited the brave to follow him. 

Amen. 

SVP East Clare 
Behind each headline people see in the paper or on the 
news are real life people who are losing so much. As 
always, your donations make a difference, meaning that 
our volunteers can continue to support those most in 
need in East Clare. Our bank details below can be used 
for online or in branch donations. You can also contact 
SVP East Clare, in confidence, on 086 392 1492 or via 
email at stcaimins.eastclare@svp.ie.   Account Name: 
East Clare SVP. Bank of Ireland. IBAN No: IE91 BOFI 
9044 1363 2045 45. BIC No: BOFIIE2D. 

Saints of the week 

Tuesday July 6th is the feast day of St. Maria 

Goretti was only 12 years old when she became a 

martyr and St. Moninne of Killeavy who was one of 

Ireland’s early women saints; she died in the early 

6th century.  

Thursday 8th is the feast of St. Kilian who left 

Ireland and travelled to Bavaria, Germany and 

where, to this day, there is great devotion to him.  

Bodyke GAA Lotto in now online at 
www.klubfunder.com/Clubs/bodykegaa/lotto 
There was no Jackpot winner of the June 28th 
draw. €25 winners were Tom Lavin, Bridget 

Minogue, Gordon Daly and Marie Cooney. The next 
draw is on Monday 12th July at 9pm. The cut off time 
for purchasing online lotto tickets is 10pm on Sunday 
11th July. Any lotto tickets purchased online after this 
cut off time will be entered into the next draw. Please 
note that lotto tickets are also available in Niland’s 
Tuamgraney, Banes Scariff, The Cobbler’s and Nuala’s. 
Thank you for your continued support. 

Fr. Jackie Sharpe has penned his life story in a 
publication entitled “The Life and Retirement of an 
Irish/Gambian Missionary Priest”. If you would like 
to receive a pdf copy please email 
bodykeparishnewsletter@gmail.com 

Readers and Ministers of the Eucharist 
Copies of the new rotas for Readers and 
Eucharistic Ministers in Tuamgraney and Bodyke 
(weekend of July 3rd/4th to weekend of August 
28th/29th incl.) are available in both churches and 
also on the parish website under groups. 

We extend our sincere sympathy to Tom 
Cassidy and family on the recent death of 
his sister, Anne O’Malley, Castlebar, Co. 
Mayo. We also extend our sympathy to 

Bobby Malone on the death of his nephew, Damien 
Malone. May they rest in peace. 

The Triest Community Employment Scheme (sponsored 
by Brothers of Charity Clare Services) are currently 
recruiting the following positions in the Clare 
Services:  Support Workers, Cleaners and Art & Craft 
Assistant. Please contact the local DSP Employment 
Services/Intreo Office to check your eligibility and to 
apply for this vacancy or  contact Thomas Gilligan at 
065 6823123 / 086 380 9994. 

If anyone would like to donate 
flowers from their garden for use 
on the church altar it would be 
very much appreciated. 

‘Colour and Rhythm’ Inis Artists Art Exhibition is 
taking place at Scariff Public Library Gallery until  
Friday 9th July during library opening hours. 

I weave into my life this day  
The presence of God upon my way.  

I weave into my life this hour  
The mighty God and all God’s power.  

I weave into my sore distress  
God’s peace and calm and no less.  

I weave into my step so lame  
Heaving and helping of God’s name.  

I weave into the darkest night  
Strands of God shining bright,  
I weave into each deed done  

Joy and hope of the Risen Son.  
(David Adam, Tides and Seasons)  

TDA Lotto Draw: Congratulations to 
Siobhan McMahon, our June winner of 
€200. Winning bonus number was 13. 

The next draw will be on July 31st. Thank you for your 
continued support. 

Supporting Foreign Missions: There is a box at 
the back of the churches in both Tuamgraney and 
Bodyke for the collection of old spectacles, old 
rosary beads and old stamps. Any unwanted brown 
coin would be a great help. Thank you. 


